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Abstract: 
 
Dear Sirs, 
 
BOC supports the implementation of Draft Modification 0172, believing that it will improve 
information flow within large multi-site organisations, and by speeding up the removal of the nominal 
allocated capacity will facilitate the maintenance of an up-to-date demand/capacity balance and hence 
optimise the use of the system. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
Chris Webb 
Commercial Manager - Utilities 
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